
 

 

For Additional Information Contact: 

Kathy Bydalek, PhD, MSN, FNP-BC 
kbydalek@southalabama.edu 

The University of South Alabama       

College of Nursing /Advanced Nursing 

Education Nurse Practitioner Residency 

Program in partnership with Coastal 

Family Health Center is accepting         

applications from Psychiatric Mental 

Health Nurse Practitioners (PMHNP) and 

Dual Role PMHNP/Family NPs at this 

time  The goal of the project is to         

improve nurse practitioner readiness to 

practice in behavioral health with a focus 

on improving access to quality 

healthcare for underserved rural and   

urban communities. 

 

 


